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Mother’s Club Meeting, August 17, 2018

Beth Hunter and Erica Edwards kicked off the meeting on Facebook Live then Lorraine Vavul welcomed
everyone and led us in the Lord’s Prayer at 8:20 AM.

Board Members in Attendance: Ann Bagwell, Shelly Cadwell, Joy Cripps, Erica Edwards, Karen Grund,
Beth Hunter, and Lorraine Vavul.

Board Members that called in to the phone line: Ashley Vukovits

Our kickoff meeting was a huge success. We had 30 people in attendance and three people that called
in to the phone line.

Mr. Jere Kubuske stopped by the meeting to say hello. He has a new role as the Vice Principal for
Student Affairs.

Ann Bagwell, Treasurer gave the financial report and membership update.
Ashley Vukovits summarized why she got involved with CMC and how you can get involved as well.
Shelly Cadwell provided an update on the uniform sale that took place over the summer.

Karen Grund will be kicking off the bowling league on Tuesday August 21 & August 28. She is still looking
for participants if anyone has an interest in giving this league a try!

Mr. Dennis Thomas, Vice Principal for Academics was our guest speaker. At this point in the meeting we
were LIVE on the Facebook CMC page. Mr. Thomas gave us an update on the first week of school. Here
are some of the topics he spoke about:

1) School Resource Officer Tabby — this support role has been a great addition to the school.
Her current hours are 7 AM — 3:30 or 4:00. Officer Tabby also helps with traffic flow in the
mornings and there has already been a noticeable improvement in this area! We are
looking forward to seeing all the benefits of having a full time school resource officer.

2) In effort to increase our safety, all students, faculty and staff are required to wear their
lanyards to school daily. Lanyards are color coded. If a student forgets their lanyard they are
assigned a red lanyard for the day. After the first offense, students will receive a detention
(equal to 5 days of structured Flex time). If the lanyard and/or ID have been lost, students
can purchase a replacement for $10 from the technology office before or after school.



3) Each year the senior students pick one of the Holy Cross Values. This year the students
picked “Integrity.” The task at hand is no smaller than to help our students become what or
who God calls them to be. If one is focused on God’s will in your life, integrity is
realized. This word is most appropriate as it evident in many different ways:

a. Academic

b. Personal/Moral
¢. Community

d. Togetherness

Beth Hunter asked for volunteers for the role of Club Secretary. Thanks so much to the ladies said YES
to helping with this position!

Erica Edwards shared information about the CMC Facebook Page. We will be communicating all events
on this page so this is a good way to stay connected. Erica also explained how you can help with
reaching more people by “liking” our page and Facebook posts.

The next meeting is September 6, 2018
2" CHS CMC Meeting [Thursday]
Baker Board Room

5:30-6:45pm



